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Rosenberg Corey

From: Wayne R Miller <profcurmudgeon@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 5:32 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Ref: House Bill 2004

Please note that as a Senior and Renter of one (1) single family residence to other's on a month to month basis, I 
strongly oppose the terms of this legislation as being highly detrimental to me as a property owner. 
 
I request that my respective State Representative and Senator Vote Against the Passage of this Legislation. 
  
Take Care. Be Well 
Ciao, 
 
Wayne R Miller 
Prof Curmudgeon 


